
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Changing of the Guard 
 

Plans are starting up for the 

annual Changing of the Guard 

ceremony. If you’d like to help 

transition our club from one 

President to the next, and let 

Nicole know how much we 

appreciated her this year, contact 

Autumn Urban and sign up to 

help plan this annual event.  The 

Changing of the Guard will take 

place on July 9 at The Waters. 

Sign up today!  

 

2015-2016 SW Rotary 

Budget 
 

You can view president-elect 

Tom Kloeckner’s proposed 

budget (2015-16 Rotary Year) 

on our club website. A vote to 

approve this budget will be taken 

by the general membership at 

today’s meeting. To view the 

proposed budget:   

 

1) Login and access the 

members section of our website 

 

2) Click on “Governance” either 

form the dashboard when you 

first log in or using the link on 

the left under “Members Only 

Area” 

 

3) Go to “Budgets and Financial 

Reports” 

 

4) Click “Proposed Budget 

2015-2016” to download the 

budget.  

 

If you have any questions or 

about the budget please 

president-elect Tom Kloeckner.   

 

 

Waterfest - THURSDAY 
 

We’ll be working the concession 

stands on the opening night of 

Waterfest on Thursday, June 18. 

Music by Pablo Cruise.  

 

We need two shifts of workers (4 

to 7 p.m. and 7 to 10 p.m.). Our 

largest need is for the late shift.  

 

Please sign up today with Jeanne 

Steinbruner 

(Jeanne.steinbruner@bluedoorco

nsulting.com). Family and 

friends are welcome to volunteer 

(must be 18 years old and all 

volunteers must wear closed toe 

shoes).  

 

See you on Thursday night! 

Topic:  “Back to School Fair” 
 

 

2014– 2015 Board 
President: Nicole Peterson 
Pres. Elect: Tom Kloeckner 
Past Pres.: Lori Davis 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Dawn Benish 

 
Membership  

Dennis & Karlene Leatherman 
 
Club Service Chairs 

Steve Poeschl & Autumn Urban 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Slagter & Vicky Redlin  

International Service Chairs 

Mark Stockli & Matt Bakalars   

New Generations 

Patty Shea & Jessica Benesh  
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Vicky Schroeder 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Mary Beth Seiser 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Gary C.K. Huang 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

June 24 
 
 
July 1 

Kelsey Hulet: World Relief 
 
Tom Kloeckner’s First 
Meeting at Club President 

  

  

Recurring Events 

2nd Mon. 
(July 13) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 

 
June 
17 to 
19 
 
July 9 
 
July 22 
 
 
 

 
Summer Battle on Bago 
 
 
 
Changing of the Guard 
 
Flying Rotarian Picnic 
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Flying Rotarian Corn 

Roast and Brat Fry 
 

Once again we will host 

Rotarians from around the world 

on Wednesday, July 22 as part 

of EAA’s AirVenture. Once 

again we’ll meet for lunch at the 

Nature Center and enjoy a 

Wisconsin-style corn roast and 

brat fry. Mark Stockli is helping 

coordinate this year’s event if 

you’d like to volunteer.  

 

Summer Battle on Bago 
 

The summer edition of Battle on 

Bago will be held on Father’s 

Day weekend, June 17 to 19. 

Volunteers are needed. Contact 

Glenn Nelson to sign up.  
 

Fourth of July Parade 
 

Make plans to lead the annual 

Oshkosh Independence Day 

parade. Family and friends are 

welcome to attend. 

 

Stay Connected 
 

Did you know our Rotary club is 

active on Facebook and Twitter. 

Follow us for the latest news, 

information and some fun.  

 

Also, make sure to utilize our 

club website, it has a member’s 

only section with information 

and member biographies. 

Completing your online member 

profile is one of the most 

beneficial things you can do as it 

allows other Rotarians to better 

get to know you and your 

interests. If you need help 

logging into your account or 

information on how to complete 

your member profile please 

contact Jeff Potts. 

 

EREY 
 

It's not too late to share an 

annual gift with The Rotary 

Foundation to help meet the 

annual giving goals for the 

2014-2015 year!  Gifts need to 

be postmarked by June 30, 2015 

(received by Rotary 

International) by July 8, 2015. 

 

Every Rotarian is asked to 

support the ongoing work of 

Rotary International Every 

Year!!   Thank you to all 

Rotarians and Clubs that have 

shared a gift with Rotary, 

knowing your dollars help to 

support clean water projects, 

literacy programs, maternal and 

child health initiatives, and 

many others!!   If you have NOT 

yet had the opportunity to share 

a gift, NOW is a great time! 

 

Please share your gift with your 

club's Rotary International 

Foundation representative, or 

mail NO LATER THAN 30 

JUNE, 2015 to: 

 

 Rotary International 

One Rotary Center 

1560 Sherman Ave. 

Evanston IL  60201 

 

 Be sure to indicate on your 

check EREY Annual Fund 

contribution. 

 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

June   Dennis Leatherman 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

June 17  Kelsey Hulet & Kris 

Villars 

 

June 24  Jessica Benesh & 

Autumn Urban 

 

July 1  
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

SW Rotary Website 
OshkoshRotarySouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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